

4rd Grade Mrs. Thomason 2024-2025

Dear Families,

Welcome to a new school year! I am excited and looking forward to working with you and your child during the upcoming school year. Some students like to have their own supplies and of course, donations are more than welcomed and always appreciated! With your support and help, we can make this year a success!

Here is a list of supplies that students will be using.

- Pencils
- Small to Medium size pencil box/pouch (or a Ziploc bags work great)
- 4 Spiral bound notebooks (wide ruled)
- Scissors
- Ruler
- Headphones/earbuds- I provide headphones or earbuds but some students prefer a certain type.

Classroom Donation Requests:

- Kleenex tissues
- Band Aids
- Candy for our candy jar
- Prize Box- \$1 store items, stuffed animals, school supplies, snacks, candy.
 Ready to be donated toys/games from home are usually the most popular.
- Sanitizing/cleaning wipes
- Bouncy ball, volleyball, soccer ball, basketball (for recess)

Thank you very much for your generosity in advance in setting up your student for success!

Thank you, Mrs. Thomason